
NOTES 

Craigflower PAC Meeting 
October 10, 2018 

 
In Attendance 
Christine Staab, Jennifer Janes, Britani Wilson, Kyle Walker, Diana Gagne,  
Megan Dupais, Tim Murphy and Connor McCoy 
 
Treasury Report 
As of today’s date, October 10, 2018 our grant has not been received. 
Account Balances:  $1188.44 – Gaming account, $1188.49 – Chequing Account 
Jennifer Jones will follow up on the status of our Bottle Depot Account which was set up by a 
pervious committee member 
 
Administration Report 
Mr. Connor McCoy reported that the school has successfully hired a teacher for the K-1 class, 
Mr. Matt Smith. 
The school has secured additional time for our EA’s, 4 extra hours per week as well as two 
additional Learning Support Teachers 
2 Additional EA positions will be added and the positions will be posted October 29, 2018 
The hiring challenges of the beginning of the school year were reviewed and the Craigflower 
parents patience and support through this transitional time was really appreciated 
The learning support teachers remain in the class vs pulling the students out of the classroom 
and this approach is benefiting the students 
October school events  were reviewed 
 
Additional Reports 
Christina Staab has secured a $150.00 dollar store credit from Thrifty’s Food  
She has delivered letters to Canadian Tire, Rexall, Dairy Queen and the Pasta Store for 
additional donations 
A sign-up sheet for volunteers for the Halloween Dance will be put up Wednesday, October 17 
and PAC members will run the concession 
PAC would like to provide Maggie with some funding for her donation of baked goods 
Mr. Connor McCoy will review our contract with the photo company to change the pre-paid 
policy to one where the pictures can be reviewed before purchase 
A suggestion regarding Consumable’s for teachers was the teachers would keep their receipts 
until they totaled $50.00, they then can be handed in for reimbursement 
The receipts must be all together in one envelope before they are submitted for 
reimbursement 



The Foundation Skills Assessment Tests were discussed and it was the opinion that they were a 
good tool to provide the educator’s with the progression of their students in the areas of 
reading, writing and numeracy 
We ask that there be a notice be given out regarding the incidents of lice recently and a health 
nurse will attend our next PAC meeting and any further information on Lice can be discussed 
then 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 
 
Next meeting will be held November 14, 2018 @ 6:15pm 
 
 
 
 


